
Levenmouth Sustainable Transport Study, February 2019 Update 

  

PRELIMINARY OPTIONS 

APPRAISAL 

The Preliminary Options Appraisal 
report is currently being finalised, 
including details of the multi-modal 
transport options recommended for 
detailed appraisal. 

DETAILED OPTIONS 

APPRAISAL 
 
The Detailed Options Appraisal is 
underway. A further update on this 
final stage of the study will be 
provided next month. 

ENGAGEMENT 

A workshop with teachers from 
Levenmouth Academy is taking 
place mid-February, with outcomes 
feeding into the appraisal work. 

PROJECT 

WEBPAGE 

The document library contains new 
information, including actions from 
our progress meetings and monthly 
stakeholder updates. 
https://www.transport.gov.scot/our-
approach/strategy/levenmouth-
sustainable-transport-study/ 

STUDY COMPLETION 

We are still on target for completing 
the final study report by Spring 2019. 


